
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 28, 2025 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
Please consider this your personal invitation to join the Mayor’s Youth Council, 
now in its 23rd year. The Mayor’s Youth Council (MYC) is civic training at its best 
and serving on the MYC will give you new tools and experiences. You will learn 
how to make a difference in your community while building a skill set that can be 
beneficial in college applications and in the real world. MYC will learn about the 
civic process, expand leadership skills, network building and have fun doing it! 
 
We are looking for high school youth of outstanding character between the ages 
of 14 and 18 who will represent the voice of young people to the city government. 
As you complete your application, please reflect on your commitment if appointed 
to this position. 
 
Completed applications must be submitted by 4:00 PM on Friday, June 13, 
2025.  Please send or bring your application to: Devyan Paiz, The Office of Youth 
Alternatives, 1328 Talbot Court, Cheyenne, WY 82001. It can also be emailed to 
dpaiz@cheyennecity.org. If you have any questions regarding the MYC or the 
application process, please call 637-6483. 
 
All applicants will be interviewed in June 2025, and you will receive a call in 
advance to notify you of the date and time. Those selected to serve on the MYC 
will be notified in writing by the end of July. 
 
I appreciate that you are a highly motivated student and are ready to take an 
active part in our community. Thank you for submitting your application, and 
good luck! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick J. Collins 
Mayor, City of Cheyenne  
 

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  

A COMMUNITY OF CHOICE 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
CITY OF CHEYENNE  
Mayors Youth Council Staff Advisor 
2101 O’NeiI Avenue, Suite 310, Cheyenne, Wyoming 82001 
307.637.6480 – dpaiz@cheyennecity.org 
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